2022 Trip

Dear Parents:
	
Our D.C. trip will be here before we know it and arrangements are underway! One of the things we are doing is getting information so we are ready to do our t-shirt orders when the company has a sale.  Right now we need to know specific sizes for both your child and yourself if you are going on the trip. Please return the bottom portion of this paper so we can get those shirts ordered.

We will be ordering 2 t-shirts per person so that we can all match each day we are there. In the past, the 3rd t-shirt used has been the 8th grade promotion shirt. We will try to continue that this year so that we can save the cost of one t-shirt. If you are part of the planning committee for promotion shirts, we will need to touch base with you!
Please return the bottom portion of this paper by Wednesday, Oct. 20th. 
								Mrs. Day and Mrs. Fogerson








Please fill out and return by Wednesday, Oct. 20th


Student’s Name__________________________________
Shirts are in adult sizes: 	 S	M	L	XL	XXL     (circle one)


Parent’s Name(s) __________________________________ (If traveling also…)
Shirt sizes:			S	M	L	XL	XXL	 (circle one)			
